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New Cline Elementary Entry  

On February 28, 2022, The Board of Trustees awarded the New Cline Campus School Replacement Bid to  

S & P/Satterfield & Pontikes Construction, Inc. for the construction of the new facility. The new campus 

replacement will be built at 1550 West Boulevard, in the West Ranch subdivision of Friendswood ISD and will 

house grades K – 5th grade. Ground breaking took place on March 11, 2022. Substantial completion is projected 

for May of 2023. View the latest architectural renderings from the district’s architect, PBK. Look for monthly 

updates as the construction process begins.  

As a district, we are beyond excited to see this happen and continue 

Building Traditions! 



 

 

 

 

Courtyard Interior 

 

 

Classroom Wing 

 

 

 

 

Collaboration Area 

 

 

 

 



Ground Breaking! 

   

March 11, 2022 

 



Past Traditions… 

Friendswood Primary was built in 1975 and had only Kindergarten and first grade. The first principal of 

Friendswood Primary School was Mr. Earl Phillips. Friendswood Primary School was renamed to C.W. Cline 

Primary in March, 1977 in honor of Conrad Wanton Cline, a man of great courage, commitment and faith. 

Mr. Cline, know to his friends as “Connie”, was a loving and caring person. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The photos seen here are courtesy of the 

Friendswood School Museum located at 208 West Spreading Oaks. It is open to the general public on the first Saturday of the 

month from 10:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m. Admission is free. You can get more information about Summer Hours, Group Tours, or Field 

Trips by calling the district administration building at 281-482-1267. 
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